Badger Basketball Awards Banquet

Wednesday, March 14th at Celebrations

Social Half Hour 6:00 to 6:30

Dinner at 6:30 with awards to follow

Dear Parents and Players:

On Wednesday, March 14th we will be honoring the 2017-2018 Badger High School boy's basketball program. We have 1 graduating senior, Tyus Vinson that we will also honor.

Freshmen and JV awards will be presented as well as varsity all conference and individual awards.

If you plan on attending the banquet please contact me at 262-215-2901 or email me at forest.larson@badger.k12.wi.us and reserve a spot. Each ticket costs \$10.

I really hope you can take the time to attend and celebrate this year's team.

Forrest Larson Head Basketball Coach